
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 29, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 29 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

TOMORROW IS THE LAST DAY IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER AND HAVE IT COUNT 

TOWARD OUR LETTER MONTH GOAL.  

[SHIRLEY – EMAIL] I Thank the Lord for your station. It is a life saver. Without your music 

and messages I would feel lost. I am pretty much housebound physically and get out to ride 

around once in a while. The radio is on WRVM there too. May God keep blessing you all and 

keep you healthy. 

[CRYSTAL – EMAIL] I want to thank you for the Christian music and programs over the 

years you have been on. I'm so very busy that I didn't think I would get this out to you in time 

to count. I really appreciate this station. Thank you and Happy Birthday! 

[Karen Green Bay]  Happy birthday! Last night I had the opportunity to attend the Triumphant 

Quartet concert. The first concert I attended this year. I enjoyed it immensely. It was such an 

uplifting diversion from the many negative things going on in our world today! I hope to attend the 

Legacy 5/Joseph Habedank concert in October. Thank you for providing the wonderful ministry of 

WRVM. I so enjoy the musical programs, Song request, Haven Today, Money Wise, In the 

Market, Focus on the Family to name a few. WRVM is such a blessing to me! God's blessings to 

the staff at WRVM.  

IT WAS DEFINITELY ONE OF THE BETTER CONCERTS WE HAVE EVER HELD. THE SINGING 

WAS RIGHT ON AND THE GOSPEL PRESENTATION WAS SUPERB. AND THE VENUE WAS 

VERY GOOD ALSO. THERE’S WAS LOTS OF ROOM TO SPREAD OUT.  

WE LOOK FORWARD TO BEING BACK THERE IN JUST UNDER 3 WEEKS FOR THE CONCERT 

FEATURING LEGACY FIVE AND JOSEPH HABEDANK. THE DATE IS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 

17. WE’LL BE BACK AT THE CELEBRATION CHURCH IN GREEN BAY. AND BECAUSE THERE 

ARE TWO ‘GROUPS’, WE PLAN TO START AN HOUR EARLIER TO GIVE BOTH PLENTY OF 

TIME TO SING. TWO GROUPS MEANS TWO ARTIST FEES TO PAY AND THUS TICKETS ARE A 

LITTLE HIGHER THAN NORMAL. THEY ARE $25 EACH AND CAN BE PURCHASED ONLINE 

AT WRVM.ORG OR BY PHONE; 920-842-2900. I HOPE YOU’LL PLAN TO JOIN US. 

REMEMBER, TOMORROW MIDNIGHT IS THE DEADLINE. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU FOR 

LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


